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Sinus Precautions        Oral Surgery of Tidewater 

 

Your doctor has recommended additional precautions for the sinus area. As explained, there is a 
very close relationship between the upper teeth and maxillary sinus. Following removal of upper 
teeth or surgery of the upper jaw there is a possibility that an opening or communication between 
the sinus and mouth may occur. The following instructions are precautions to prevent this from 
occurring or to allow this area to heal. Please follow these instructions closely:  

• Take prescriptions as directed.  
• Do not spit for 5 to 7 days.  
• Do not smoke or use tobacco products for 2 weeks.  
• Do not use a straw for several days.  
• Do not forcefully blow your nose for two weeks, even though your sinus may feel 

“stuffy” or there may be some nasal drainage.  
• Avoid sneezing if possible, as this can cause increased pressure within the sinus. If you 

must sneeze, do so with your mouth open.  
• Eat only soft foods for one week. Try to chew on the opposite side of your mouth.  
• Do not rinse vigorously for one week. Gentle salt water swishes may be used.  

Slight bleeding from the nose may be seen up to 10 days after surgery.  

Please keep our office advised of any changes in your condition, especially if drainage or pain 
increases. It is important that you keep all future appointments until this complication has 
resolved.  

 

ATTENTION 

It is our desire that your recovery be as smooth and pleasant as possible. Following these 
instructions will assist you, but if you have questions about your progress, please call the office 
at 757-499-6886. Hours are Monday through Thursday from 8 to 4:30 (8 to 3 on Friday).  

A 24-hour answering service is available to contact the doctor on call after hours. Calling during 
office hours will afford a faster response to your question or concern.  

NOTE: Calls for Narcotic (pain) medication refills are ONLY accepted during office hours.  

 


